
From: Adams, Chaney
To: cmolineaux@wistv.com <cmolineaux@wistv.com>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/31/2016 5:06:34 PM
Subject: Richland Rec Commission

Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, “The governor's office is aware of concerns surrounding the 
Richland County Recreation Commission  - a commission appointed by legislators' recommendation and a commission 
that selects its executive director - and the ongoing investigation into its leadership. We will monitor developments 
with the commission going forward.”
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